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GeorgetownCARES Coalition Committee
(formerly the Substance Abuse Advisory Panel)
Meeting Minutes – Thursday, June 25, 2020 10:30-11:30 ZOOM
In attendance: Chair Pam Lundquist, Police Chief Donald Cudmore, Selectman Doug Dawes, Fire Chief Fred Mitchell, Recovery Coach Beth Blazonis.

Meeting called to order at 10:30 A.M.

· CORRESPONDENCE – The committee VOTED to approve the Meeting Minutes for 6/11/2020. 
· NEW BUSINESS:
· The Committee VOTED to rescind the previous vote(s) made on 6/11/2020 for a total of $5,000 of donations. 

· The Committee VOTED to approve payment for FY2020 services on invoice statement for $2,500 to Friends of the GYCC (Georgetown Youth Community Center). Note: Invoice# 2020-37
· The Committee VOTED to approve payment for FY2020 services on invoice statement for $2,500 to Friends of the Georgetown COA (Council on Aging). Note: Invoice# 200619-1
· All votes were unanimous. Roll call votes were taken.
· NEXT MEETINGS

· Discussed FY2021 GeorgetownCARES Coalition Committee Meeting Calendar.



- Sept. 17 



- October 15



- November 19

- December 17

- January 14

- February 18

- March 18
- April 15

- May 13

- June 17

ADJOURNMENT    - Meeting Adjourned at 10:50am.
Respectfully Submitted, Pam Lundquist

Mission Statement

The GeorgetownCARES Coalition Committee (GCCC) is a community health and safety initiative seeking to encourage Georgetown citizens of all ages to make safe, healthy and responsible decisions about substance-use. Our mission is to promote substance abuse prevention strategies, education and resources aimed at making Georgetown the healthiest community it can be.      
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